
April 4, 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Mayor Atkinson and Council Members, 
 
I am writing to formally request approval to build and operate an outdoor patio at Purple 
Bicycle located at 600 Mackenzie Blvd. As a café restaurant, we believe an outdoor 
seating area would enhance our customers’ experience, contribute to the vibrancy of 
the community, and align with the Mackenzie’s efforts to support local businesses. 
 
The proposed patio would be half of our frontage located in front of our cafe, in the 
parking lot, approximately 15’ x 30’ - floor plan to follow. It will be designed to comply 
with all regulations, ensuring accessibility, safety, and aesthetic appeal. Please let us 
know the next steps in the approval process, and we would be happy to provide 
additional details or attend a council meeting to discuss this request further. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. We appreciate your support of local 
businesses and look forward to your response. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cara Bowen 
Purple Bicycle 
 


